Chris O'Brien

From: Cindy Martin <cmartin1120@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 4:27 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: | OPPOSE H8183

This bill is unfair! My STR income from the tiny garage apartment in my home allows me to afford my mortgage,
insurance and ever increasing taxes. Please vote no as this will surely make staying at my place less attractive.

Cynthia Martin
95 Wyndham Hill Road
Middletown, Rl 02842




